

1st	N	٥١	۵	m	he	r 🤈	01	2
_	1 V	w					111	۷.⊃

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Music performance- Year 4

During the Autumn term, Year 4 have been fortunate to have members of the Northamptonshire Music and Performing Arts Trust (NMPAT) teaching them how to play the violin, on a weekly basis.

The children are really enjoying learning this new skill and would like to invite you to a short performance to showcase what they have learnt.

The performance will be on Wednesday 29th November at 2:40pm.

We would love it if you could join us!

Best wishes,

Miss Light Music Lead

